
20 April 2013

Seeking for help and advice to save Rohingya people in Myanmar

Dear Gro Iversen

I pray that this message may find you in the best of health and high in humanistic spirits.

My name is Zakaria Abdul Rahim, living in Lindved, Vejle. I am a coordinator of Burmese Rohingya 
Communigy in Denmark (BRCD) and general secretary of European Rohingya Council (ERC). 

UN says Rohingya people are most persecuted people in the world. But not much people know about it. That 
is why we (BRCD) wnats to plan a seminar, titled "Burma's Reforms and the Persecution of Burma's 
Rohingya".

As i know a lot of Danish investors going to Invest in Myanmar soon. But security in Myanmar is still very 
bad. Here in Denmark media not showing what is really going on on the ground, but only showing reform in 
positive.

There for (BRCD) wnats to plan a seminar, titled "Burma's Reforms and the Persecution of Burma's 
Rohingya".  As we wish to have true democeracy in Burma, people all around the world as well as danish 
people have to know what is going on turely. The seminar will let people know what is going on in Burma. 

We are seeking for help and advice how can we let all people know about this persecution.

Here is some link to see.

United Nations Information Centre Yangon: http://unic.un.org/imucms/yangon/80/110/home.aspx

Human Rights Watch: Http://www.hrw.org/news/2013/03/26/burma-rohingya-muslims-face-humanitarian-
crisis and http://www.hrw.org/reports/2013/04/22/all-you-can-do-pray-0.

May peace be upon you. Best wishes and warm regards!

Hopefully,

Zakaria Abdul Rahim

Gl. Landevej 54, Lindved

7100 Vejle 

Tel: +45 2225 1097 mobil

Email: zakariardk@gmail.com

Email: gs@theerc.net

www.theerc.net
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